
Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Organization 

Attn: Scholarship Committee 

100 North 20
th

 Street, Suite 400 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

August 1, 2016 

 

Dear ADMA Scholarship Committee Members: 

 

Thank you so much for awarding me this scholarship. This will help me achieve my goal of 

become a certified Airframe and Powerplant Mechanic. Being awarded this scholarship will help 

to ease the burden of student loans that I have to pay. 

 

I began studying aviation maintenance at North Idaho College last year. Over the course of the 

last year, I have realized that I am really enjoying what I am doing and would like to pursue 

maintenance as a career. This fall I will be attending the Pennsylvania College of Technology to 

further my education. While at Penn I will be working towards a 4-year degree in aviation 

maintenance. I am very excited to explore the opportunities Penn College has to offer. 

 

When employed I hope to start of working for a small regional carrier and then eventually work 

at the major airlines. My ultimate goal is to become a flight maintenance engineer who travels 

with large aircraft around the world and performs light maintenance on them. Once again, thank 

you so much for awarding me this scholarship. 

 

        Sincerely 

        Brian Maestri 


